The Giddings News

March 13, 1942

DIME BOX H. D. CLUB

One of the many questions in the minds of all home makers now might be, "How am I going to get along during the war emergency with my old kitchen equipment?" The answer to this and many other similar questions were discussed by the members of the Dime Box H. D. Club in a meeting held at the home of Mrs. Joe Spacek at 2:30 p. m. March 5.

At any time, but most especially during this critical time, it is very important that much attention is given to "the use and care of kitchen utensils and especially all electrical equipment. When buying new utensils select those that will wear the best, are most convenient and the greatest time savers. In conserving kitchen aluminum, harsh cleaners and soaps should be avoided.

Oilcloth may be used in the kitchen for low cost decoration. Besides being very attractive in various patterns, it adds color to the kitchen and can be so easily cleaned.

The next meeting of old and new prospective H. D. members and their husbands, will he held at 8:30 p. m. March 19 at the Dime Box high school auditorium with Miss Elizabeth Elliott, H. D. Agt. and Mr. Jack Sloan, Co. Agt., present. The main feature of this meeting will be "Creals on Dress Parade." All in the community are invited to attend.